
IMPERIAL GOLF ESTATES PRESIDENT’S REPORT 

DECEMBER 2022 - BY GALE SCHWARTZ 

 

Election notice and Intent to Run forms have been distributed.  Any applications 

must be received by December 14 to be included in the voting process. 

 

The Board was made aware of Collier County School Boards intent to rezone 

Veterans Elementary.  The rezoning would split Imperial addresses with students 

attending different schools.  We immediately notified our community and supplied 

the information.  Since that initial notification CCPS has discussed a new plan with 

building an additional school.  Additional information was e-blasted. 

 

Collier County informed us of a pipe replacement to begin early December.  The 

piping will affect several homes along IGCB. Notification has been sent. 

 

Maintenance 

We continue to have Mark doing several new projects as well as the continual 

maintenance. 

 

Landscaping 

Poinsettias have been placed at the wing walls.  Decoration holiday lights have 

been hung. 

 

GIB 

On December 7th the electrician will be at the gatehouse to replace the wiring 

caused by Ian.  Equipment for the mechanism to open and shut the gates is on 

order from the vendor.  There is not a firm date but the hope is in 

December.  Barricades were placed at the entrance to slow down the cars and 

trucks upon entering.  Further updates to come. 

 


